
After what I thought was waning interest in my pub crawls, I have recently had several people ask me
when the next one was going to be. What kind of guy would I be if I let down my readers? A shitty one,
that's what kind. So Feelin' No Pain 8 will be arriving sometime this spring. Probably in March, so keep
your calendars open, kids.

Email me if you have any suggestions for any part of the crawl, theme, bars, etc.
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New year, new pub crawl
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